
Reminder and Additional Information 

I hope you are all well and have had a lovely summer break.  We are very much looking 

forward to welcoming and seeing the children back in school on Tuesday 31st August. 

Just a little reminder and additional information for the start of the new term. 

Start and Finish Times 

Nursery and Reception will enter through the front gate as they have been doing this 

year arriving at 8.30am.  Reception children will need to be collected at 3:20pm and 

Nursery children to be collected at 3:30pm. Here, they will be greeted and dismissed 

by Class 1 staff.  

Key Stage One will go through the front gate as they have done throughout this year, 

going straight into their classroom via the white door, arriving at 8:30am and finishing 

at 3:20pm  

Key Stage Two will enter and leave by the front playground door, arriving at 8:30am 

and finishing at 3:30pm. I would like to ask all parents who are collecting to please 

come onto the yard to wait for your children to avoid waiting on the pavement outside 

of school. 

Covid 

If your child/ren are showing symptoms of Coronavirus, please keep them away from 

school and arrange a PCR test as soon as possible to alleviate any possible risk. 

PE 

We will be trialling children coming into school in their PE kits on class nominated PE 

days.  This will maximise the amount of time for PE sessions, reduce clutter in school 

and will allow for the flexibility of additional wellbeing sessions on these days.  For your 

information class PE days are as follows:- 

Monday - Class 3 

Tuesday - Class 4 

Wednesday - Class 5 

Thursday - Class 2 

Friday - Class 2, 3, 4, 5 

Class 1 will have a short PE session each day and they will be able to wear their normal 

school uniform for this activity. 

 

Cont/…. 

 



Please note, that PE official school uniform will apply. If possible all jewellery including 

earrings should be removed.  A reminder of the school PE kit is as follows:- 

Black training shoes 
Black shorts 
White t-shirt 
Black tracksuit, or black sweatshirt and black jogging bottoms during winter 

 

Parent Celebration/Worship 

 

This assembly will start again on Monday 13th September 2021 and will be held once again 

in the school hall.  There will no longer be a virtual service.  Please enter for Worship via 

the school office from 2:45pm.  The service will start promptly at 2:50pm.  

 

See you next week. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Ms E Bowring 

Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


